	GHS SGA Fundraiser
 

	Help Neighbors In Need Due To Covid-19
The Glenelg High School SGA has partnered with the Community Action Council of Howard County to put together a fundraiser for our Howard County neighbors which will run from June 18th-25th! The donations from this fundraiser will go towards providing assistance for housing and electricity for those in need. Please take a moment of your time to donate to this great cause!


Here is the link to the fundraiser:  https://secure.givelively.org/donate/community-action-council-of-howard-county-inc/glenelg-high-school-s-sga-supporting-our-neighbors-in-need

Thanks so much for always supporting our entire community!
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